
                  

All Learning and Working Together! 

     A
lexa

n
d
ra

 In
fa

n
ts Su

m
m

er Even
ts

 

NURSERY                                                                                  

Nursery class have P.E first thing on a Friday morning.                           

Please ensure that your child is in their full P.E kit.                                                                      

Also nursery finish at 12.30 every Friday, please be on time to                     

collect. 

PLAYGROUND EQUIPMENT 

As it is not possible to release staff to supervise the outdoor area at 

the beginning and end of each day, it is therefore parents’/carers’        

responsibility to ensure the safety of your children during these times. 

NURSERY FEES AND DINNER MONEY  

Please ensure all dinner money is paid in a sealed, named envelope on 

a Monday morning . We would like to remind all nursery parents that 

the £5 fee is a requirement and needs to be paid even when your child 

is on holiday or ill.  

SUNNY WEATHER 

Now that we are, hopefully, having much sunnier weather can we                

remind you to provide your child with a sun hat.  Also during the                

sunnier weather, sun lotion should be applied to your child before 

coming into school and, if they are able to apply it themselves, they 

can also bring the sun lotion into school with them.                                                                        

For safety reasons, we ask that children do not bring sunglasses.  
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HOLIDAYS IN TERM TIME 

As many of you are aware, our school policy is that any holidays taken 

in term time will not be authorized and any pupil absent for more than 

20 days will be taken off roll and we cannot guarantee that there will 

be a place available on their return.   

However, the Education Welfare Department requires us to inform 

them of any long term absence under the Safeguarding Policy.  We 

therefore still require you to complete an absence form for any extend-

ed absence such as holidays, etc., and you will be asked to attend a 

meeting with Mrs. Shaw or Mrs. Lupton. 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

Fitness Club -  Monday  

Sports Club—Tuesday  

All clubs are now full, if you would like your child to attend please 

inform the office so we can add your child to the waiting list. All 

clubs finish at 3.45 please ensure you are on time to collect.  

MAY BANK HOLIDAY  

School will be closed on Monday 7th May and will re-open at 

8.45 on Tuesday 8th May as usual.   


